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California Department of Transportation Proposed High-Occupancy Toll Lanes in North
Orange County

The California Department of Transportation will provide a presentation on the proposed high-
occupancy toll lanes in North Orange County.

Request the California Department of Transportation to include a high-occupancy vehicle 3+
occupancy alternative as part of its Interstate 5 (State Route 55 to the Los Angeles County line) high-
occupancy vehicle/express lanes environmental document.
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